
Pupil Premium Expenditure 2014 -15 

As you will be aware, the Government give funding to schools for all children entitled to 

Free School Meals. This amounts to £119,600.00 for Caldmore Village Primary School. 

We try to ensure the money is spent wisely and that all our children will benefit from the 

additional funding in 2014-15. This is how we intend to spend our Pupil Premium allocation:  

 

 Partial funding of our Inclusion Manager  

 Partial funding towards an additional teacher to support learning across the school and 
across the curriculum  

 Provision of after school booster sessions to improve confidence and attainment of 

groups of children throughout the school  
 Funding “Family Learning” sessions with parents and children learning together  

 Part payments towards a range of educational visits to enable all children to participate 

in trips and visits. Our school values life experiences and our staff know how much the 
children gain from visits to increase their motivation and add to their learning  

  Partial funding of the salaries (through additional hours) of teaching assistants to give 

support in all classes throughout the school. All classes/year groups now have a full-time 
teaching assistant with a focus on improving learning and skills  

 Intervention group work with qualified teachers and artists  

 ICT equipment for group work  
 Artis Intervention sessions focussing on language acquisition  

 A Nurture Group Room to support children to be integrated 

 Boy friendly reading scheme books 
 Reading books for classes  

 

 

 

    


